FORM N° 234

: i TEL;EPHONE:~
. , VIGT?ERIA 6325 (20 LinEs) Jﬁ QML%W (g
- MIPPING DEPARTMENT. ARG

T!LE;:;;;!TC ADDRESS: ;
MA}i!NTQPnPARL-LQNDON, FPASE QUOR. W Swl

/ S 4§l§§_ 2nd Jan., 19324,

\-_.._—//

« . 0B R, .
14 foshis a?,, SUBJECT

. The Seoretazry, -BUA 193
Lloyd's Register of Snipping, -

71, Fenchurch Street,

'.. )El C. 3. "I‘WFWE\‘LL"

: Dear Sir,

We thank you for your letter of the 29%th ulto,
. regarding the survey held on the above vessel in respect
*  of her grounding at Guernsey on the 1&th and l4th Dec. 193%,
. * ,and note it is recommended that she be specially examined
. 'when next in drydock.

We also note what you write in conneetion with
the port hawse pipe and would add that this was fitted at
Sunﬁerl&nd in August last and was reported to the local surveyor.

; With regard to the Special Lo.2 Survey, this matter
will receive our attention before the expiration of the year
of grace.

Yours truly,

sJfoc. © 2020

B Lloyd's Register
B Foundation




Referred to Mr. Spinks.
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